
HP 82000

Software Revision 6.0

Dear HP 82000 User,

we are pleased to announce the availability of revision 6.0 of the HP 82000 System Software for a

software update distribution. Enclosed you will find the required materials to update your HP 82000 Test

System to rev 6.0.3.

Support of series 700 workstations is the most notable enhancement over the previous software version.

Apart from this, the functionality of the system software has not been changed, and we have therefore

not revised any manuals.

The prime focus for revision 6.0 has been put on quality improvements, to its performance and reliability

of execution:

Any errors you had reported in the software that we possibly could correct, have been corrected. Please

refer to the Software Release Bulletin for further details.

Any remaining issues that we have filed, are either classified of low impact, or are intrinsic features of the

core test system hardware or software architecture. You will find these issues listed in the Software

Status Bulletin, along with a suggested work-around to accomplish your test task. On these issues, we

have not planned any further action.

Please find included media for both workstation platforms, series 300/400 and series 700. This way you

can migrate at any time to a model 725 or model 755 workstation for a significant performance increase

on computational intense tasks, such as extracting data from a simulator with an EDA Link. 

Like for series 300/400 workstations, the required version of the HP-UX Operating System is 9.0x. In

addition to series 300/400, you will need to install the HP Standard Instrument Control Library (SICL rev.

2.0x or 3.0x) on a series 700 workstation.

Please refer to the attached installation instructions for installing the software update.

Yours sincerely

Martin Tautz

Customer Support Manager
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